From:
 Fowler, David

 Sent:
 10 January 2020 11:30

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: Planning Applic. 2019/4741/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

David

David Fowler Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

-----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 05 January 2020 22:42

To: Fowler, David < <u>David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: Planning Applic. 2019/4741/P

Dear David

I wish to register our strong objection to the possibility of dustbins being stored on the open street near Elaine Grove and Lismore Circus, instead of in the Ludham Undercroft as at present.

NW5 4 QL (adjacent to Elaine Grove)

Sent from my iPad